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Dear Parents/Carers

It is really important that you make sure that you
know what apps, games or websites your children
are accessing and what communications they are
having. The attached link is a useful website of
resources, information and videos to make sure
your children are safe online.

https://www.kidsonlineworld.com/parents--carers.html

Next week, is our annual Easter competitions. I am looking
forward to seeing the creative and imaginative entries. There
will be a prize for the winner in each class!

Have a lovely weekend.
Miss Cross

Below, we have attached a flyer from the Communication and Autism Team regarding
'Be Empowered Workshops'. To book, please complete the booking form and return to
BeEmpowered@birmingham.gov.uk.

Be Empowered Workshop









Rights Respecting Article
We are actively promoting children's rights and ensuring they know them.
 Please see an 'Article of the Week' below for you to share with your child.


